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Happy New Year dear fellows of CNCA, 

As we go into the New Year I would like to invite you all to participate in all of the events that we are going to 

be having throughout 2016. I am very excited about some of the possible agenda topics that we’ll probably 

have for our 66th General Service Conference. By the way I have received a request by the GSB to vote on the 

following proposal, which I am in favor of, if any of you would like more information it would be a pleasure to 

send you a copy of the letter:  

The General Service Board Proposes to all members of the General Service Conference, that the 2016 

General Service Conference workshop topic " Anonymity- The Spiritual Foundation" be deferred to the 2017 

General Service Conference so that the 2016 Conference can discuss and respond to the GSB request for 

sharing on the Feasibility Study. 

 Also I would like to let you know that we have the advantage of the dashboard, thanks to technology, I will 

send you the preliminary agenda topics as soon as they are up on dashboard and possibly by February 13th 

have the final agenda. Then, we the area officers will meet to work on the summaries hopefully to be ready by 

February’s ACM.  

 I was very pleased to see that many of my fellow members from area 06 will be attending PRAASA. I 

encourage you to make arrangements for the event ASAP if you haven’t done so already. If you need more 

information please visit the website at www.PRAASA.org . For reservations : 1- 509- 455-9600, $115.00 dls 

+tax aprox. 128.00 per night, Code: PRA 

NCCAA 69th annual spring conference March 18 – 20 in San Ramon, is allowing us to participate with the 

workshops for GV/LV and women’s Spanish meetings. Please contact me if your district would be interested in 

taking part in the event.  

20th National AA Archives Workshop “The Road of Happy Destiny” Sept. 8-11 Concord, more to be revealed…  

I received an email from Steve S. Regional Forums Coordinator with information about our event, we are 

pleased to inform you that we now have a contract with the Doubletree by Hilton Hotel to host the 2018 

Pacific Regional Forum the weekend of September 7-9, 2018 in San Jose, California. I called to thank him for 

his Service, and he suggested that it would be a good idea to attend the 2016 Pacific Regional Forum in Hawaii 

Sept. 30th to Oct. 2. It would give us and all of our new members the opportunity to participate.  The way the 

time is running these days nine months can go by without notice, I encourage you to plan in advance to save 

money on your travels, and it would be an incredible experience for all of us so please plan accordingly.  

“General Service Conference the authority for giving shape- through the labors of its chosen Delegates, 

Trustees, and service workers- to the destiny that we trust God in His wisdom is holding in store for all of 

us.” Pg. 7 “Twelve Concepts for World Service”  

 

With Spirit of Love in Service                

     Raymundo L. CNCA 06            

  Panel 65 Delegate             

                                          

http://www.praasa.org/

